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A meeting of EXETER CITY COUNCIL will be held at the GUILDHALL on TUESDAY 19 
DECEMBER 2017, at 6.00 pm, at which you are hereby summoned to attend.  The following 
business is proposed to be transacted:-  
 
 
 Pages 

1    Minutes  

 To sign the minutes of the Ordinary and Extraordinary meetings held on 17 
October 2017. 
 
 

3 - 8 

2    Official Communications 
 

 

To receive minutes of the following Committees and to determine thereon:- 
 

3    Planning Committee - 30 October 2017 9 - 26 

4    Planning Committee - 4 December 2017 27 - 38 

5    Licensing Committee - 31 October 2017 39 - 42 

6    People Scrutiny Committee - 2 November 2017 43 - 46 

7    Place Scrutiny Committee - 9 November 2017 47 - 62 

8    Corporate Services Scrutiny Committee - 23 November 2017 63 - 68 

9    Audit and Governance Committee - 6 December 2017 69 - 72 

10    Strata Joint Scrutiny Committee - 30 November 2017 73 - 78 

11    Executive - 14 November 2017 79 - 88 

12    Executive - 12 December 2017 - To follow 
 

 

13    Committee Membership 
 

 

Notices of Motion 
  

14    Notice of Motion by Councillor Bialyk under Standing Order No. 6  

 “Exeter City Council continues to support the City’s Fairtrade Town status, and 
regrets the decision of J. Sainsbury to withdraw from active support of Fairtrade 
and the internationally recognised Fairtrade Mark system, by setting up their own 
scheme for "fairly traded" tea. This, we and many concerned with Fairtrade 
believe, would remove the ability of tea producers to determine their own 
business and community preferences via the Fairtrade Premium, and would 
undermine the secure pricing structure”. 
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15    Notice of Motion by Councillor Sheldon under Standing Order No. 6  

 “This Council calls on the Government to end the pay cap for all public sector 
workers. We also call on the Government to fully fund pay rises for all public 
sector workers and not pass on the cost to Local Government and other public 
sector employers. 
 
Finally, we call for an end to government interference in bargaining arrangements 
for all public sector pay.” 
 
 
 
 

 

A plan of seating in the Guildhall is attached as an annexe. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: Monday 11 December 2017 Karime Hassan 

Chief Executive & 
Growth Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTE: Members are asked to sign the Attendance Register 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


